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Dear ,

The State of XXX Radon Program will be coordinating this year’s State Radon Poster Contest in partnership with Kansas State University and the U.S. Environmental Protection Agency.


The entries for the national contest will come from State Radon Contests winners.  Due to budget reductions, there will be no Indoor Air Quality Tools for Schools Symposium in Washington DC, the venue at which recent winners of the poster contest received their awards.  The winners of the National Poster Contest will receive fiscal gift cards (amounts to be determined but likely $1000 for first place, $600 for second place, $400 for third, and $400 for online recognition) and plaques. We will work to recognize national winners in the state and EPA region where they live, and the posters will be reproduced and distributed nationally to promote radon awareness.  


We invite your school to partner with us in the State Radon Contest as we reach out to children ages 9-14 and encourage them to participate in the 2011 State Radon Poster Contest. This contest highlights the risks posed by indoor exposure to radon.  The entrants to the contest will help to educate the public about radon, which the U.S. Surgeon General has warned is the second leading cause of lung cancer after cigarette smoking and the number one cause of lung cancer in non-smokers. The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency estimates that radon causes about 20,000 deaths from lung cancer annually in the United States.  


Please help us publicize this contest by encouraging children ages 9-14 within your community to enter this worthwhile event.  Enclosed is a copy of the contest brochure which provides additional information.  If you have any questions or need more information about this event, please contact me at XXX or email XXX. 

Sincerely, 

